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Correa, Carlos

From: alp@alp-law.com

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 7:34 PM

To: Correa, Carlos

Cc: Ortiz, William

Subject: Re: 318 Viscaya Ave

The owner would not agree int the prosed order. Please see the email I 

sent you earlier. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Alexander L. Palenzuela 

Law Offices of Alexander L. Palenzuela, P.A. 

1200 Brickell Avenue, Suite 1440 

Miami, FL 33131-3205 

main (305) 375-9510, ext. 303 

mobile (305) 333-0467 

fax (305) 375-9511 

alp@alp-law.com 

www.alp-law.com <http://www.alp-law.com/> 

 

 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING 

 

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the 

addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, 

confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended 

recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 

distribution, use, or any action or reliance on this communication is 

strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 

notify the sender immediately by telephone, at (305) 375-9510, ext. 303, 

or by return e-mail and delete this message, along with any reply and 

attachments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 5/11/18, 8:53 AM, "Correa, Carlos" <ccorrea@coralgables.com> wrote: 

 

>Alex, 

> 

>Good morning. Is there a signed agreement that you have regarding this 
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>property for us to present to the Code Enforcement Board?  Also, how much 

>time would you like for compliance and how much of a fine per day 

>thereafter? 

> 

>Sent from my iPhone 

>Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written 

>communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding State or 

>Local business are public records available to the public and media upon 

>request. Your email communications may therefore be subject to public 

>disclosure. 

 


